
Newsletter 3 20th September 2024 
Dear Parents /Carers, 

Another busy week has passed by at Winsford High Street. It has been lovely to walk around the school 

and see the children engaged with their studies. 

Parent Governor Election 

We are currently looking for a new parent governor.  If you are interested, please telephone 

Julie Griffiths in the school office or email on admin@highstreet.cheshire.sch.uk for a nomination form. 

Golden Mile Celebration: National Fitness Day 

A huge well done to all of the children and staff who participated in the Golden Mile on 

Wednesday 18th September in support of National Fitness Day. All of the students had the opportunity 

to take part in this fun and energising activity. It was a great way to promote the importance of staying 

active and healthy. 

School Nurse Support Sessions 

A polite reminder that from Friday 27th September, we will be hosting morning sessions with the school 

nurse, and these will continue throughout the year, on the last Friday of every month. The school nurse 

is available to support you and your child/children with a wide range of issues such as sleep difficulties, 

bed wetting and much more! The first session on the 27th September will be a 'drop in' session for you 

come and meet our school nurse and see how she can support you further. All other sessions will be 

available by bookable appointment. Please use the link below to book. 

https://forms.office.com/e/GNLej9vFYe 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

A gentle reminder that will be holding our annual coffee morning on Friday 27th September at 

9.15am-11am. In addition to this, the school will be hosting an open morning where all members of the 

community are welcome to have a look around the school, before enjoying a coffee. If you would like to 

donate any cakes to this cause, then please send them into school with your children by Wednesday 

25th September. WE KINDLY ASK THAT YOU PROVIDE A LIST OF INGREDIENTS USED IF YOU DONATE A 

HOMEMADE CAKE due to potential allergies. Your support is very much appreciated. 

mailto:admin@highstreet.cheshire.sch.uk
https://forms.office.com/e/GNLej9vFYe


Individual photographs 

Fizz photography will be in school on Monday 7th October to take the individual photographs of children 

from across the school.  If you would like to have a sibling photograph on the day please complete the 

form below by Wednesday 2nd October.  Fizz photography can only take the sibling family photos after 

completion of the form. 

https://forms.office.com/e/AQGKVz5WsW 

CBT Group Interventions for Parents/Carers of Anxious Children - see 

attached 

Diary Dates: * new dates 

 

1 - [1] http://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/admissions  

Please note that these dates may be subject to change, although we will keep these where possible. 

Should you need to make contact with school, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Joule on: 

head@highstreet.cheshire.sch.uk or returns@highstreet.cheshire.sch.uk and please remember the year 

group emails if you need to contact your child’s class teacher. 

However, please note that all email accounts will not be monitored as regularly after 5.30pm each 

evening or during the weekends, to ensure a work life balance for the staff. 

Kind regards 

https://forms.office.com/e/AQGKVz5WsW
http://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/admissions
mailto:head@highstreet.cheshire.sch.uk
mailto:returns@highstreet.cheshire.sch.uk


Mark Joule 

Head Teacher 
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